SUTTERS LANDING HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
IMPORTANT NOTICE
August 6, 2018
To:  Homeowners – Sutters Landing Homeowners Association, Inc.
From: Fran Pollard, Sophia Reitnauer & Susan Reitnauer, CAM’S, (Community Association Management Team) @ Watson Realty Corp

Re:  New Association Management.
Please be advised per the directive of the Sutters Landing Homeowners Association, Inc. Board of Directors, Fran Pollard, Sophia Reitnauer, and Susan Reitnauer at Watson Realty Corp. are the new management team for your association effective 
 August 1, 2018.
We are attaching a copy of your current ledger which was provided through the previous management company.  Please review for accuracy and advise us in writing, if you feel any discrepancies exist.
We are attaching the proposed budget for 2019 which will be reviewed and voted on by your board at the budget meeting September 12, 2018 6:30pm at the Watson office 4516 NW 23rd Ave.  – There are no proposed changes to the annual fee.
 If you have any issues or concerns, please feel free to contact us at
franpollard@watsonrealtycorp.com Telephone – 352.377-8899 office – Fran’s direct line 352.224-2122 or cell 352 214-6204
We will do our best to make this transition as smooth as possible.

We look forward to meeting each of you and thank you in advance for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
Fran, Sophia and Susan
Fran Pollard, Sophia Reitnauer, and Susan Reitnauer CAM’S

Association Managers – Watson Realty Corp.
c/o Watson Realty Corp. – ATTN: Fran or Sophia
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